
Comment for planning application 23/03428/OUT
Application Number 23/03428/OUT

Location OS Parcel 7921 South Of Huscote Farm And North West Of County Boundary Daventry Road
Banbury

Proposal Outline planning application for the construction of up to 140,000 sqm of employment
floorspace (use class B8) with ancillary offices and facilities and servicing and infastructure
including new site accesses. Internal roads and footpaths, landscaping including earthworks
to create development platforms and bunds, drainage features and other associated works
including demolition of the existing farmhouse

Case Officer Chris Wentworth  
 

Organisation
Name Karen Rose

Address 16 Horton Close,Middleton Cheney,Banbury Oxon,OX17 2LQ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Outline application near Huscote Farm. 
 
Firstly can I just say that it should not be possible that an outline application can be refused 
by the council and then be allowed to be re-submitted without changes in such a short 
timescale? This is a considerable waste of time and money. 
 
Again I will object to this outline application near Huscote Farm. 
 
The plan to build more warehouses on the farmland will ruin the habitat of our wildlife. Since 
the ever increasing development in this area I have seen significantly less wildlife while I 
have been out walking. Further development will have a huge detrimental impact. 
There are already huge numbers of large lorries using the roads in this area adding to 
pollution and traffic congestion.  
There are huge vacant warehouses already sitting empty in Banbury. 
More warehouses would be an even bigger eyesore to our beautiful countryside.  
Huscote farm appears to be on a higher stretch of land so this development will be more 
elevated than the surrounding buildings and therefore have a worse visual impact. 
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